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To: Real Estate Department Partners    Notice:  RED-24-30 
From: Real Estate Department 
Date: June 6, 2024 
Re: Supportive Services for the Emergency Housing Vouchers Program Request for 

Qualifications (RFQ) Release 

 
IHCDA has released a Request For Qualifications to select not-for-profit entities to participate in 
the Supportive Services for Emergency Housing Vouchers program. This program will provide 
supportive services to households enrolled in the Emergency Housing Voucher (EHV) Program 
established by HUD Notice PIH 2021-15. 
 
Through a partnership with DMHA, selected Respondents will be eligible to receive a combined 
award of Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA) Mental Health 
Block Grant (MHBG) and HOME Investment Partnership Program- American Rescue Plan 
(HOME-ARP) funds to provide supportive services to eligible households. Responses to the RFQ 
are due by 5:00 PM Eastern Time on Monday, July 8, 2024. 
 
IHCDA will host an informational webinar to explain the policies and RFQ on June 18, 2024, at 
2:00 PM Eastern Time. 

• Click here to join the webinar 
 
Questions about the Supportive Services for the Emergency Housing Vouchers Program RFQ 
should be directed to Shaquana Nelson, Supportive Housing Analyst, via e-mail at 
snelson1@ihcda.in.gov. 
 

https://www.in.gov/ihcda/files/24-30-EHV-Services-RFQ-2024-FINAL.pdf
https://www.hud.gov/sites/dfiles/PIH/documents/PIH2021-15.pdf
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OGRmNjkyMGMtYzFkMy00NWE3LWJkOTktZGEwZGE2N2QyN2Fl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222199bfba-a409-4f13-b0c4-18b45933d88d%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22372004d8-a439-4ce0-b26b-32abdc11ea58%22%7d
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